AZ

DEMS

September 27th, 2021
VIA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL

Pima County Board of Supervisors
130 W Congress St 5th floor
Tucson, AZ 85701

RE: Official Notice of Nomination of Three Qualified Electors to be Considered for
Legislative District 10 Vacancy

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors,

In accordance with A.R.S. § 41-1202; On Sunday, September 26, 2021 (4:00 PM) via ZOOM; Legislative
District 10 Pima Democratic Committee gathered to “nominate three qualified electors to fill the vacancy
who meet the requirements for service in the legislature, who belong to the same political party and who
reside at the time of nomination in the same district and county as the person elected to or appointed to
the office immediately before the vacancy.”

The “vacancy,” as defined in A.R.S. § 38-291(3), is in Legislative District 10 for the seat formerly held by
Kirsten Engel in the Arizona State Senate.

Only Democratic elected precinct committeepersons of Legislative District 10 were eligible to vote to
nominate the three qualified electors who met the criteria described above. All who met the criteria for
nomination were eligible to submit their name and participate in this open and transparent process.

As Chair of the Arizona Democratic Party, I, Raquel Teran was in attendance at this meeting.

The three qualified electors to fill the vacancy by the nomination of elected committeepersons of
Legislative District 10 are as follows in the order of alphabetical last names.

Tom Chabin
Rep. Stephanie Stahl Hamilton

Larry Waggoner

If there are any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me via email at rteran@azdem.org. b

Sincerely,

Ragquel Teran

ADP Chair
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